[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Colleagues,

Thank you for many of you the great proposals. It looks that we will have a very exciting conference.

We received requests from several colleagues that due to various reasons they could not submitted proposals. Thus, we decided once again give an opportunity for further submissions and the new submission date is 20 May.

We would also appreciate if you could remind your colleagues and anyone interested about CADGME and invite them to join us in Transylvania on 7-10 September.

 Further details are on the conference website:

https://cadgme.ms.sapientia.ro


We are looking forward to seeing you in Targu Mures for a wonderful and inspiring conference!

 With best regards,

 Csaba, Pál and Zsolt
